
A message from the Finals Management Team to all the volunteers involved in making the
weekend such a resounding success

Dear All,

We want to say a huge THANK YOU for your time and effort this weekend. With a sold out
weekend and the sheer numbers of attendees, your contribution and dedication was
invaluable. 

The event was a great success and we have had so many compliments on the friendliness and
professionalism of all our volunteers. Having willing and able people like yourselves, who go
above and beyond what is expected, makes hosting events such as this so much easier and
manageable. 

Despite a shortage of volunteers this year you really made your time count in every way.
Without you, it wouldn’t be possible to have a smooth weekend. You all wore the orange high
viz jackets with pride! 

Moreover, we’ve enjoyed meeting more members of the club and I hope to see all/some of you
this Saturday at the End of Season celebrations.

We do hope you all enjoyed yourselves, and look forward to working with you all again soon!

Liselle, Anna &  all the Surbiton Management Team


